
 

         

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Bake Sale: 
 
 

 
Sports Week: 
With the weather on our side the children have enjoyed a variety of activities this week, including well being workshops, basket 
ball sessions, gymnastics and bounce!  We are very grateful to have had such skilled professionals in to enrich and enhance 
the children’s learning and experiences.  A special thanks to Mr Whittle for organising such a fantastic week! We look forward 
to more activities and special events next week including Sports Day – more details to follow. 
 
Junior Music Festival: 
Year 3 took to the stage this week as they took part in the Junior Music Festival at the Hexagon in Reading.  A fun evening 
was had by everyone. Thank you to the parents for going along to support the event.   
 
Year 6 Residential Trip: 
As we write, Year 6 are on the coach returning from a very successful residential week in Devon, having completed some 
challenging tasks and showing great resilience.  We are sure they are very excited to share with you their experiences.  We 
look forward to welcoming them back later today. An email update with their arrival time will be sent later. 
 
 
Hockey Festival: 
On Thursday Year 5 took part in a Hockey Festival at Marlow Sports Club. The children had a wonderful time. The tournament 
was based around enjoyment, development and teamwork rather than results, scoring goals and winning!  Thank you for 
transporting your child to and from the event. 
 
Brownlee Foundation Triathlon Event:  
Year 5 went to Bracknell Leisure Centre today to take part in a Mini-Triathlon.  The Brownlee Foundation was set up by 
triathlete’s Alistair and Jonny Brownlee after their success at the 2012 Olympic.  It was founded to inspire children from all 
backgrounds to enjoy sport and encourage them to lead active lifestyle.  The children enjoyed the swimming, cycling and 
running and have all returned with a medal for taking part! 
 
The Mathematical Associations First Maths Challenge: 
Some children across Years 3 and 4 took part in the maths challenge for children aged 7-9.  They rose to the occasion with 
great enthusiasm and thoroughly enjoyed the challenge.  All the children who took part received a certificate. 
 
Picking up at the end of the day: 
This is a gentle reminder if someone else is picking your child up from school, please notify the office or the child’s class 
teacher.  Thank you. 
 
Change of lunch: 
Please see changes to the menu for next week.  This will not be reflected on Scopay. 
 
Tuesday 2nd July – M = Pasta Bolognese V =Vegetable Curry or Jacket Potato  
Thursday 4th July – M = Fish and Chips    V = Vegan Roll and Chips or Jacket Potato 
 
SPORTS DAY – GRAB BAGS ONLY (NO HOT LUNCH) 
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Our Guiding Light 

Jesus said …. 

“I give you a new commandment, that you love one another.  Just as I have loved you, you also should love one another.  
By this everyone will know that you are my Disciples, if you have love for one another. (John 13-34-35) 

 



 

 

 

   

 
 
Transition: 
Just as a reminder, on Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July when the majority of our Year 6 children will be off visiting their 
new schools, we will have two days of transition for the remaining pupils. They will spend these two days in what will be their 
classroom in September working for the most part with their new teacher. All (including current Reception children) should 
arrive in the morning at the side gate ready to enter the playground from where classrooms for Year 1 to Year 6 can be 
accessed. At the end of the day, you should collect our child from the classroom they will be in from September. I will be at 
the gate to direct you! 
 
On these two days we also plan to invite in the children who will be joining us in EYFS at the start of the new academic year. 
Parents of these new children have, this week, been sent details. 
 
Class photos – Monday 17th June: 
A QR Code was sent by email on Wednesday to order class photos.  Year 6 will take a form home next week with instructions 
on how to order their photos. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
The School Office 
 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

 
24th – 4th July Sports Weeks 
2nd & 3rd July Transition Days 
5th July   Sports Day 
6th July  HT Fest 
9th July  Spanish Assembly – 9:30am 
10th July  Rock Steady Concert 9:30am 
10th July  Steel Pan Concert for parents of Year 5 and Year 6 – 2:30pm  
19th July  Leavers Service (tbc) 
19th July  End of Term – Summer Holiday begins (normal finish time: 3:15pm) 

 
 
 


